< . BARBER - Kinzer PPS GAL RE0004098

December 10, 1993

Dear Remington Arms:

I feel obligated to write you and let you know what kind of quality
you are putting out on t e market. After a morning of deer hunting on
December 3, 1993, [ releisd the safety on my 700 MM :Mag rifle to double
check to sec if it was 1 aled. Without touching the trigger, the gun went
off in my v 1icle, endangering my partner and myself, not to mention the
$300.00 of damages to my vehicle, (Enclosed :z:re estimates on the repairs).

I do not want this rifle, 2ven after tte repairs., I would appreciate
at your earlest possible time 1f you would ¢ ntact me and discuss with me
how you would like to rectify this problem. 1 have been a proud supporter
of Remington Arms and have used hem for the last twelve years. I feel
certain that we can work this out. Thank you.

- Jason Reed
209 South 3rd
Murray, Ky. 42071

Enclosures \9‘7/{'- VoG K?A? -/

cc:  Gary Haverstock
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